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WELCOME TO OUR SUMMER NEWSLETTER

Welcome from our CEO

It has been a real pleasure getting to know each of the
schools in the trust individually, and | have been so
impressed to see how both the staff and pupils across our
family of schools have dealt with the many challenges and
changes that have arisen over this past year. | look forward
to seeing them continue to grow and flourish.

In this newsletter you will find more information about our
proposal for a new First School in Uttoxeter to join the
trust, our associate member The Richard Clarke First
School, and how to express an interest in becoming a
governor at one of our schools.

I'd like to wish you all a restful and happy summer and look
forward to welcoming our children back through our doors

in September.

Sarah Clark, CEO

Growing our Trust to provide for the community

We have recently completed a consultation process in
order to set up a new free school, Bramshall Meadows First
School, to serve the growing Uttoxeter community and
specifically the Bramshall Meadows residential
development.

The school will open in September 2022 (subject to
securing the funding agreement with the secretary of state
for education) with places available for reception and
nursery pupils. We hope that alongside being a school it
will become a hub for the community.

We were delighted with the feedback to our consultation,
with over one hundred respondents and an overwhelmingly

positive response to our plans.

To find out more visit: www.bramshallmeadows.org.uk
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Welcome to The Richard Clarke First School

The Richard Clarke First School in Abbots Bromley will
become a full member of our Trust in the new academic
year. They have been an associate member for the past 2
years and collectively we have benefitted from each other’s
experiences.

We are delighted they will be joining our family and look
forward to continuing to learn from one another and
creating the best environment we can for all our students
to learnin.

You can find out more about the school here:
www.richardclarke.staffs.sch.uk

Become a governor

We are looking for new people to join our local governing
bodies. School governors play a pivotal role in holding our
schools and our Trust to account and ensuring our
students get the best possible education and achieve the
best possible outcomes they can. As a governor, you will
have a real impact on young people’s lives.

To express your interest in becoming a governor at one of
our schools, please contact them directly. You can see the
full list of schools on our website:
www.uttlt.org/our-academies

If you are interested in becoming a governor for Bramshall
Meadows First School, please visit:
www.bramshallmeadows.org.uk to express your interest.

For more information about Uttoxeter Learning Trust or to get in touch please visit: www.uttlt.org

www.uttlt.com
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